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Oregonians are DROWNING with the weight of rising costs, taxes, and fees.  This 

will add to this burden.  How can we be expected to help others when we are now 

struggling ourselves?  We need fiscal responsibility to financially prepare for 

programs like these.  You cannot expect Oregonians to continue to just foot the bill 

and feel the burden.  Please join me in OPPOSING this bill. 


